
HCARES MEETING NOTES 5/1/99 
 
• Eric Eilers (KG9OP) opened the meeting at 10:05 AM at the Short Wave Station. 
• Field Day discussions – Frank Kienast, KG9NZ 

• Fishers’ Site Request 
• The site we would have would be about 100’ x 100’ and several hundred feet form the PA 

system. 
• The club voted to use Morris Beach as this year’s Field Day site. 
• A vote was passed to have a satellite station at Fishers during normal hours. 

• This was conditional on Fishers’ not charging us. 
• Discussed putting ATV between the two sites. 
• Steve Henke, W9SH, will help organize the Fishers’ satellite site.  
• The Fishers’ planning will be appended to the current list for Morris Beach and Frank Kienast 

will coordinate this. 
• The class of the Station will be 2S – which is the same as last year. 
• We will start setting up on Saturday Morning at 8:00. 
• Food: Need to contact some food distributors to get some type of donations. 

• Eric Eilers volunteered to check into food donations. 
• The club voted on a budget of $ 100 for food for Both sites. $150 dollars was allocated for gas and 

other items. 
• We want to turn in our results to the ARRL. 
• We suggested calling Channel 19 to get news coverage. Also we will sent a news release to the 

Ledger and the Indianapolis Star.  Suggested contacting Channel 40. Scott Zimmerman, N3XCC, 
volunteered to contact the over the air TV stations. 

• Discussed nailing down the use of the Red Cross Trailer. 
• The Police trailer is still being investigated.  Bob Hendricks, N9XNO,  will check on the 

Police Trailer. 
• The business meeting was closed at 11:04 AM 
• There was a tour of the WHRI Short wave station. 
 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


